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On November 5-8, we both completed the third phase of a total of about 40 hours training from 
Restoring the Foundations (RTF). We received issue-focused ministry (a prayerful process of applying 
the authority Jesus gives Christians as outlined in Scripture) from fellow trainees on a personal issue we 
shared. Then we took turns leading them through the same process. What a powerful time of spiritual 
healing! Please pray that we’re able to grow in using these new skills as certified RTF workers in two-on-
one counseling. Our local church is setting up a program to use all 12 certified people and host 
additional trainings to equip more people within our congregation as well as nearby churches. 

In our previous (October) letter, we mentioned our friend Hannah who recently joined the MOTION team. 
She applied her artistic talents to designing a special “MOTION by the numbers” Christmas card. Our 
cycle of prayer letters every three months just shifted a month earlier. So rather than send both a letter 
and a card in December, we just want to share a brief update and use the entire next page to showcase 
how God has used your support over the past 12 months to connect people to Jesus. Thank you for your 
partnership! God has used all five members of the MOTION team to serve him in various ways in 2020. 
Much of the work didn’t happen the way we planned but that’s okay. As John the Baptist said about 
Jesus, “He must become greater; I must become less." 

Merry Christmas, 

December 2020
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